Dear Public Service Director:

The National Crime Prevention Council (NCPC) believes no child should be traumatized by bullying behavior.  Every day more than 160,000 students miss school due to fear of bullying.  That means 800,000 kids a week.

The long term effects for children who bully, become victims, or witness the situations can be devastating.  Children who are victimized by a bully may suffer emotional trauma and those who witness bullying may fear going to school.  Worse yet, the bully is much more likely to engage in criminal conduct later in life.

NCPC is putting our resources behind this issue because we believe prevention is the key to resolving this pervasive problem.  We are not powerless.  Parents need to recognize the warning signs of bullying for victims and witnesses – lower grades, avoiding school, unexplained damaged clothes, cuts and bruises, or changes in emotional behavior — and talk to their children, other concerned parents, and school administrators.
School administrators and teachers must not only recognize the warning signs but learn powerful tools of prevention such as monitoring the areas where children report bullying occurs and train the staff to create a climate where the behavior is not accepted.

Finally, children need to know that they are not powerless.  NCPC teaches children how to remove themselves from a situation if they are being victimized and helps witnesses learn how powerful they can be if they help the victim walk away from a bullying situation.

Together, using our beloved icon McGruff the Crime Dog, NCPC is working with communities across the country to prevent bullying through our public service advertising, publications for teachers, and resources for parents and children on www.mcgruff.org.

Please air these important public service announcements to help with this national problem.  NCPC appreciates your continued support for our crime prevention messages.
Sincerely,

Insert Name
